
To: Dunwoody Village Residents, Families and Staff 

From: Kathy Barton, Director of Operations 
  Brandon Jolly, Director of Health Services 

 
Re: CONTINUED UPDATE RE. COVID-19 

 

April 6, 2020 
General Update 

Update: updates are bolded 
Residential living –   1 case on Campus – recovering 
Skilled Nursing -     1 case on Campus – recovering 
Personal Care -      0 cases 
DV Employees -  1 case – self-isolated at home – Waiting for clearance           

back to work 
DAH Employees-    1 case – self-isolated at home – no symptoms 

 

Holy week services for Roman Catholics can be found here:  http://archphila.org. 

 Updates will continue to be provided as necessary and are posted on our website: 
www.dunwoody.org  if your family is interested in following this information. 

PLEASE EXERCISE VIGILANCE WITH HAND WASHING! 
We understand that these circumstances are difficult and appreciate your cooperation. 

 
 
Information for Independent Residents 
 
 Please report any symptoms of fever with sore throat, congestion, and cough to Health & 
Wellness. 
 
MENUS ARE DUE BACK WEDNESDAY APRIL 8, 2020.  Please leave them in your mail 
box for pick up. 


